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Return to School 

Following advice from the Victorian Government on Tuesday 12 May, some students will be 

returning to school from Tuesday 26 May. The Victorian Chief Health Officer has advised that it is 

safe for Victorian school students and teachers to return to on-site schooling in a two-staged 

approach:  

*Stage 1 – from Tuesday 26 May  

Early years students (Prep to Grade 2) and senior secondary students (Year 11 and 12) 

undertaking the Victorian Certificate of Education (VCE) and Victorian Certificate of Applied 

Learning (VCAL), and all specialist school students will return to on-site schooling. All staff will 

attend on-site.  

*Stage 2 - from Tuesday 9 June  

Grade 3 to Year 10 students will return to on-site schooling, subject to health advice. The 

Department’s latest advice on can be found at  

www.education.vic.gov.au/coronavirus 

MONDAY 25th MAY is a CURRICULUM DAY. NO students are required at school. 

Be Your Best 

CURIOSITY  INCLUSION  
OWNERSHIP    PASSION 

Happy Birthday 

MAY 

Avy Sullivan (11th) 

Nathaniel Kuchel (11th) 

Sydney Anderson (11th) 

Archie Droffelaar (12th) 

Harry Pyke (13th) 

Annabelle Kennedy (13th) 

Sonia Briant (14th) 

Taresa Romeo (15th) 

Mei Whitehead (15th) 

Logan Krul (15th) 

 

Prep G 

Ryder Marr 
Prep M 

Harrison Lay 
1T 

Josh McShane 
1M 

Nate Currie 
1C 

Riley Siemsen 
2W 

Caleb Sharman 
2R 

Connor Whitworth 

2B 

Giordano Panuccio 
3V  

Jorja Englefield 

Finn Cupper 
3M 

Evie Piscioneri 
4R 

Elektra Zagar 
4C 

Julia Tabacco 
5A 

Zoe Howard 
 

5R 

Ava Topp 
6S 

Archie Thompson 
6H 

Sydney Anderson 
Art 

Thomas Hiscock 
PE 

Mackenna Douglas 
Music 

Lucas Chiswell 
 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 


